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Department of Psychology – Weekly Bulletin: 25/10/24    

Please send any information to hod.psychology@warwick.ac.uk you would like to share. 

There is no in the spotlight this week. If you would like to submit a paragraph, get in touch! 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________ 

 

Announcements 
Good afternoon, 
 
As some of you may have seen in the HoD newsletter this week, I am delighted to 
announce that, through November, our campus will unite with our global university 
partners and alumni communities worldwide to celebrate Warwick’s international 
community, connections, opportunities, and impact under the banner of One World 
Warwick.  
 
Alongside activities taking place with our partners around the world, there will be a 
dedicated programme of activities and events taking place on campus hosted by the 
Students Union, Warwick Arts Centre, Warwick Presents, the International team, 
Student Opportunity, as well as multiple teams, Departments and Faculties across the 
University. You can find all the details of events – and how to take part – at 
www.warwick.ac.uk/oneworldwarwick  
 
This is a fantastic chance for staƯ and students to warmly welcome new members 
from around the world into our community; explore and experience the diverse 
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cultures that make Warwick such a vibrant and dynamic place; and celebrate our own 
unique backgrounds, traditions, and interests. It also oƯers the chance for students to 
learn more about the fantastic array of global opportunities available to them while at 
Warwick. 
 
I would like to oƯer huge thanks to all who are organising events as part of One World 
Warwick and look forward to meeting many of you at the upcoming events. I encourage 
you all to participate in as many as you can, and if you would like to organise an event, 
there’s still time! Just get in touch to let us know the details. 
 
Finally, don’t forget to use the hashtag #OneWorldWarwick on social media to share 
your experiences with us! 
 
With all best wishes 

 
 
Michael Scott 
Pro-Vice-Chancellor (International) 

 

Training, Seminars and Workshops 
 
Friday 8th November 2024 - Faculty of Arts Building FAB 0.08 – 2.30-3.30 
Transforming our understanding and treatment of mental health problems: The Birmingham 
Institute for Mental Health approach 
In this talk, Professor Matthew Broome will give an overview of the first 7 years of the Institute for 
Mental Health at the University of Birmingham, discussing some of his own research and that of 
colleagues but also how they have tried to develop interdisciplinary research both across campus 
but also with external partners, including the NHS. 
  
The seminar will be hosted by the Health Spotlight's Mental Health and Wellbeing theme leads: 
Nicole Tang, Professor of Psychology, Department of Psychology 
Liz Barry, Professor, English and Comparative Literary Studies 
Domenico Giacco, Professor, Warwick Medical School 
  
For more information and registration go to our 
webpagehttps://warwick.ac.uk/research/spotlights/health/news-events/imh/ 
 
The Beat Godfather and the Glitter Mainman: Appreciating Bowie through 
Burroughs 
6 NOVEMBER 18:30-19:30 
The Tin Music and Arts Coventry, England, CV1 4LY 
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Alex Sharpe, Professor and Director of Impact at the School of Law, University of Warwick, invites you 
to an evening with David Bowie! 
  
Professor Sharpe will deliver an audio-visual lecture exploring Bowie’s music through the beat-poet 
William S. Burroughs. 
  
Find out more here: The Beat Godfather and the Glitter Mainman: Appreciating Bowie through 
Burroughs — Resonate Festival 
  
Find out more about Festival of Social Science: ESRC Festival of Social Science 
  
Register now: Festival of Social Science registration (warwick.ac.uk) 
  
Join us for our first Inspiring Women event of the new academic year! 
Our first event is on Tuesday 5th November from 1:30pm-3:00pm. The session will explore the theme of 
Networking... for people who hate networking! We will be joined by Sarah Jackson, Careers Manager at WBS. 
Sarah has a wealth of experience in this area and is a committed, Careers & Leadership Development professional, 
with expertise in designing and delivering a wide range of leadership development programmes. 
A seasoned executive coach, Sarah is passionate about helping people reach their potential. 

 
 

2024 Promotion Support Workshops: WIE/ WIHEA Academic Promotions Support Workshops 

Warwick Institute of Engagement's Promotion and Reward Learning Circle team up with Warwick International 
Higher Education Academy (WIHEA) each year to run this series of support workshops for academic staff 
looking to apply for a promotion. 

The sessions will include information from WIE about putting together your Impact, Outreach and Engagement 
case, and from WIHEA who will talk through the process more broadly. Both teams will feature presentations 
from staff recently promoted, some advice on framing applications and plenty of time for questions and 
answers. There are two sessions running, one for staff looking to apply to become a Senior Teaching Fellow/ 
Senior Research Fellow/ Associate Professor, and one for staff looking to become a Reader/ Professor. 

 

Information 
BBSTEM Summer NewsleƩer  
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The BBSTEM Summer NewsleƩer can be viewed here.  
 
Student CommunicaƟons: Term 1, Week 3  
Please find links to this week’s student communicaƟons here - Thursday, 17 October: Student newsleƩer 
(Warwick Presents takeover ediƟon); Thursday, 17 October: PGR newsleƩer.  You can view our previous 
newsleƩers via our newsleƩer archive.  An email was sent to all students, encouraging them to complete 
the Brand EvoluƟon survey, on Tuesday, 15 October. You can view the email here.  

Welcome Week: Last chance to give us your feedback via our Event Organisers' survey! 

Thank you to those of you who have already completed our event organisers’ survey to help us improve our 
processes supporting Welcome Week. If you haven’t yet had the chance then please give us your feedback by 
the end of this week, Friday 25th October. 

It’s completely optional, anonymous and can be completed in under 10 minutes. Start the survey now 

 
If you have any issues that require a response, please get in touch with us directly at 
welcometeam@warwick.ac.uk 

With best wishes 
The Welcome Team 

Modern Records Centre Tours for All Staff 

Out of the Box: Our Archives are best shared 

We invite you to explore our extraordinary archives at the Modern Records Centre, University Archives. These 
insightful and engaging tours behind the scenes will bring to life the stories behind one of the UK’s great 
collections of social, political, and economic history from the late 19th century onwards.  Your visit will include 
a talk from our professional team of archivists, plus a tour of the digitisation lab, strongrooms and an 
exhibition. The talk and tour will last one hour. Tickets are limited, so please book early to avoid 
disappointment. 

DATES 

 Thursday 7th November 11am – 12 pm 
 Wednesday 20th November 2-3pm 
 Tuesday 3rd December 11am – 12pm 
 Thursday 19th December 2-3pm 

Register your interest by filling out this form. 

If you see or have an accident, or feel unwell summon a First Aider (in the Humanities Building): 

The departmental First Aiders are: 

Hannah Austin - H1.41, call x73910 (or 024 765 73910 from a mobile phone) 

Catherine Johnstone – H2.53 call x23745 or (024 765 23745 from a mobile phone) 

Professor Thomas Hills - H0.26, call x23182 (or 024 765 23183 from a mobile phone) 

Dr Pete Trimmer - H0.29, call x50909 (or 024 761 50909 from a mobile phone) 
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If it is not possible to contact one of the first aiders, please contact Community Safety on ext: 
22222 (024 765 22222). 

Automated External Defibrillators (AEDs) 
location https://warwick.ac.uk/services/healthsafetywellbeing/guidance/first_aid/defibrilators/. 

Procedure for reporting Accidents 

(a) Report incident to Linda Wilson or, in her absence, your line manager / supervisor / tutor. 

(b) Complete the online Accident / Incident / Near Miss Report Form 

UOW_Portal_b61470bf-91f9-4f38-a1c9-8b2cce40b052 (sheassure.net) 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
Hannah. 
  
Hannah AusƟn (She/Her) 
PA to Professor. Derrick Watson, Head of Department | Psychology | 
University of Warwick  
Hannah.o.ausƟn@warwick.ac.uk| Internal: 73910  
Room H1.41 | HumaniƟes Building | Coventry | CV4 7AL | Find us on the 
interacƟve map  
Or chat with me on Teams! 
Work hours: 8:30 am Ɵll 4:30pm (Monday Ɵll Thursday), 9:00am Ɵll 4:00pm 
(Friday) 
  

                           
  

 
  

 
 


